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EIHAB Human Services Director Receives
Queens Power Women in Business Award

SPRINGFIELD GARDENS, NEW YORK, May 23, 2017- EIHAB Human Services
Compliance Officer Lelia Quiroz is a recipient of Star Network’s Queens Power
Women in Business Award 2017. Quiroz was recognized at a ceremony held at
Terrace on the Park in Corona, New York on Thursday, May 18, 2017. The
distinguished award recognizes women business leaders for their outstanding
professional achievements and impact on the community.

Quiroz joined EIHAB Human Services in 1999 as a Medicaid Service Coordinator
(MSC), before being promoted to MSC Supervisor one year later. She was later
named Director of Family Services, and was appointed Compliance Officer in May
2015. During her18 years with EIHAB Human Services, Quiroz has worked closely
with senior leaders to provide the best possible care to individuals with
developmental and intellectual disabilities. Following in the footsteps of her mentor,
EIHAB’s late Founder and Chief Executive Officer, Fatma Abboud, Quiroz has
provided support, compassion and advocacy while guiding families on their
challenging journey. In her current role as Compliance Officer, Quiroz helps to
ensure that the Queens nonprofit continues to comply with Medicaid and OPWDD
regulations, as well as HIPAA privacy practices.

Commenting on her award, Quiroz said, “Thank you to the Star Network for this
truly special honor. I'm privileged to work for the same agency where I started my
professional career and to be part of the EIHAB family. Through wonderful
teamwork and a shared commitment to impact lives, together we look forward to
touching many more lives of individuals and families in need.”

About EIHAB Human Services

EIHAB Human Services is a multi-lingual, multicultural not-for-profit organization
serving children and adults with developmental disabilities and behavioral health
challenges. EIHAB Human Services began its mission in 1997, providing Case
Management services to a population of ten before expanding into a multitude of
quality of life enhancement services delivered to hundreds of individuals in New
York, New Jersey and Pennsylvania.



EIHAB'’s philosophy of care supports individual choice, meaningful treatment and
restrictive use of psychotropic medications and other procedures. The Agency’s
team of direct support professionals, teachers, therapists, social workers, clinicians
and administrators uphold the highest standard of service delivery and a shared
vision of exemplary, individual-centered practice.

More information about EIHAB Human Services can be found at www.eihab.org.




